
Call Out 5/7/2020 

 

Good evening Jaguar Nation this is Principal Wilson.  As you are aware this week is Teacher Appreciation 
Week, please take a moment to thank your students’ teacher via email.  Our teachers work extremely 
hard to insure the education of all students each day.  Our teachers have adjusted well to the virtual 
education for the last nine weeks of school.  Again, please take the time out to thank and love on our 
teachers for a job well done.  I hope you noticed this week there was minimal assignments for students 
to make up and catch up on all assignments thus far for the 4th quarter.  Please, please, please check 
Portal for up to date grades and your students’ performance for the 4th quarter.  Who can believe we 
only have three weeks left of the school year?  This year has not been the most traditional however, it is 
ending rapidly.  If your child does not successfully complete all four quarters they will be invited to 
attend Summer Credit Recovery. All students must pass math, science, social studies, and language arts 
to be promoted to the next grade level.  If a student does not pass each content area they may be 
retained and they will forfeit their seat at TMFMS.  Please help us by checking your students’ Portal and 
previous report cards for passing grades.  

Locker 
Distribution 
(Car Circle) 

Time Grade 
Level 

Names 

Tuesday, May 19th 9:00 a.m. – 
3:00 p.m. 

8th Grade Gordon/McKinney/Rivers/Works 

Wednesday, May 20th 9:00 a.m. – 
3:00 p.m. 

6th Grade De Sa 
Vanden/Defibaugh/Cobelens/Newsome 

Thursday, May 21st 9:00 a.m. – 
3:00 p.m. 

7th Grade Brake/Marquetty/Nemeth/Potts 

Friday, May 22nd 9:00 a.m. - 
noon 

Anyone McKee/Slifkin/Wilson 

  

Cars must have the students’ first and last name displayed so staff can clearly see the names.  The items 
will be delivered to your car.  No one will get out of their car.  If you don’t have transportation then we 
will organize a different pick up time. 

Students will also turn in any textbooks and instruments during these times.  We will keep you posted 
on yearbook distribution.  If you would like to purchase a yearbook we have a limited supply and will be 
on a first come first serve basis.  Please email Ms. Katz if you wish to purchase a yearbook 
at katzji@pcsb.org 
 

mailto:katzji@pcsb.org

